Town of Moorcroft
Minutes of Workshop
Tuesday, October 2, 2018
2:00 p.m.

Town Council Present: Councilmen Owen Mathews, Dick Claar, Clerks Cheryl
Schneider and Jodi Clark, Police Chief Doug Lundborg and Public Works Cory
Allison

The overview of where we are in the budget for this fiscal year was discussed.
The motherboard on the telephone system went down and had to be replaced. It
was not budgeted for and came out of the clerk’s budget. The cost was about
$4500 and was paid out of this fiscal year’s budget.

Discussion on what loans we currently have was had and what loans we are
anticipating once projects are completed. Increase in costs for services was
discussed and is a strong possibility.

We will set the next quarterly budget in the future.

Meeting ended at 3:30 pm.

CheryI(S)chneider, Clerk/Treasurer




